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Mississippi Workers' Compensation Commission to Remain Closed Through
April 17, 2020, with Hearings Conducted Telephonically

Effective Monday, March 16, 2020 through April 17, 2020, the Offices of the
Commission will not be open to the public. While they understand that this
may be an inconvenience, they are adhering to recommendations by the
MDOH in an effort to promote public health.

All settlements are to be mailed in or filed through ATOS, with all signatures
required present. All Commission hearings scheduled will be on the record from
now until April 1, 2020. As much as reasonable, Administrative Judge hearings
will be conducted telephonically. In the event that an Administrative Judge
hearing requires to be in person, all hearings will take place in Hearing Room C
to provide ample distance between parties and Commission staff. There will be
no admittance to the building without an appointment at the request of the
Commission or an Administrative Judge.

A copy of the response may be found here.

Questions? Contact one of MGC’s workers' compensation attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation. Past success does not indicate likelihood of success in any future
legal representation.
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